
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 9/10/2021 5:07 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

09/10/2021 

M R  Ryan Collins 
3 / 14 Lismore AVE 
Dee Why NSW 2099 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

The current design doesn't appear to have had meaningful input from coastal geomorphologists who would 
take into account the processes o f  storms, sand transport, inter-tidal zones, and straight hard surfaces (such 
as a long concrete sea wall) on the whole beach ecosystem. Not to mention the what the impacts o f  climate 
change such as increased severe weather events will have. Otherwise this design which may very well ruin 
the stretch o f  beach would not have been undertaken. I request that a group o f  such experts is consulted with 
urgently before the wall is completed. 
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